
 

 

 
September 3, 2014 
 
Note to file 
 

EA 1314-01 
Jay Project, Dominion Diamond Ekati Corporation   

 
To parties: 
 

Re:  Jay Project update   
 
On September 3rd Dominion Diamond staff met with Review Board staff to discuss 
the status of the Jay Project. 
 
Dominion Diamond staff described community engagement activities as well as site 
visits that have occurred over the past summer.   These engagement initiatives are 
ongoing. 
 
Dominion Diamond anticipates submitting a Developer’s Assessment Report for the 
Jay Project by the end of October 2014. 
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